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Council Officers 
Chaplain 

Father Dave Holloway 
Grand Knight 

Robert E. Slusher 

Deputy Grand Knight 
Robert L, Wilson 

Financial Secretary 
Gregory T Marquart 

Chancellor 
Steven Hollo 

Lecturer 
Open 

Recorder 
Roberto Arredondo 

Treasurer 
Thomas D Hall, Jr 

Advocate 
John R Neger 

Warden 
Joseph S Hollo 

Trustee – 1 Year 
Michael A. Sweetland 

Trustee – 2 Year 
Mark L Petersen 

Trustee – 3 Years 
Jerry Kirchner 

Inside Guard 
Ray L Stockman 

Outside Guard 
Warren G Olson 

 

Auxiliary Officers 

President 
Mary Day 

Vice President 
Noda Scherer 

Secretary 
Jalayne Miller 

Treasurer 
Juanita Columbus 

 

Newsletter Editor 
Bernie Lillig 

Blillig64@gmail.com 

 

Council Hall 
816-356—4962 

 

Council  
 

 
 
 

NOVEMBER 
2019 

 

Newsletter 
Deadline 

November 22, 
2019 

Grand Knight’s Message 
Robert Slusher 

 
 

October; It has been a good month for us. We had the Tootsie Roll Drive at the start of 

the month; More than 18 brother Knights and Ladies set up for the Religious 

Appreciation dinner. Later that afternoon at Trains and Treats we handed out over 1300 

Tootsie Rolls. Brother Marquart and I were at the door to hand them out and greet all 

1500 visitors. Many other Knights were involved as well. On Sunday the Appreciation 

Dinner was a fabulous success. Jerry, Rusty, his wife and Greg created a great meal.  I 

got more compliments about the food than I could keep tract of. We had 18 Knights 

setting up that morning 25 helping serve and so many cleaning up I was amazed.  

 November; don’t forget the Memorial Mass Thursday November 14, 2019 

starting at 6:00 p.m. The order of the evening will be Memorial Mass, meal (everyone 

brings a side or dessert) then a short meeting.  

 December; Corporate Mass at Our Lady of Lourdes at the 8:00 a.m. Mass. 

Please wear your Knights shirts and sit with us. There will be a breakfast at the Hall 

after Mass.  

January; make plans to attend the Mouse Race and Spaghetti Dinner on Friday, January 

24, 2020 from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. for dinner and races from 7:00 p.m. until 9:00 

p.m.  

Yours in Christ 
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St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 Mary Day 
President 

 

The Sisters of St. Francis had a successful fund raiser 

dinner and I want to thank the Ladies Auxiliary for 

helping with the bake sale. 

 

The Clergy Appreciation dinner was a pleasant 

evening with several attending. 

 

Sadly the Auxiliary game/card party was cancelled. 

We will schedule another party in the spring. 

 

November is a special month to be thankful for all our 

blessings by celebrating with our families and loved 

ones. 

 

December 7th will be the Auxiliary Christmas Party 

at 12:00 noon. We will use this time also to ready for 

the Children's Christmas Party which will be held 

December the 8th from 2:00 – 4:00 p.m.  Please call 

Mary Day 816-674-4231 with the names of children 

who will attend.  Santa and Mrs. Claus will be hosting 

the party. 

 

The next Auxiliary meeting will be held November 

14th with a Memorial Mass starting at 6:00 p.m. 

Everyone please bring a covered dish to share with a 

meal after the Mass.  The Auxiliary will have a short 

meeting following the meal. 

 

Thanksgiving blessings to all! 
 
 

 As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

             
 
 

 
 

Good of the Order 

Harold Klote 
 
 

If any members need to be on Good of the Order  
Please notify the Grand Knight or Bernie Lillig  

 
 

 

      

 

 

 

Brother 

Knights -Ladies 

 

Below is the cost for each size:  

 

Jackets (Knights of Columbus Logo on back)  
 

S – XL   $46.00 

2XL  $48.00 

3XL  $50.00 

 

Ladies shirt (No pocket – St. Theresa Logo on front 

embroidered)  

 

S – XL   $22.00 

2XL  $24.00 

3XL  $26.00 

4XL  $28.00 

 

Men’s shirt (Knights of Columbus Logo on front above pocket 

embroidered)  

 

S – XL   $24.00 

2XL  $26.00 

3XL  $28.00 

4XL  $30.00 

 

Christmas is coming. A Knights of Columbus shirt or 

jacket would be a good present.  It is not too early to order one 

for your special other. 

 

Ed Columbus 

4807 Appleton 

Kansas City, Mo 64133 

816-810-2446 

edcolumbus@aol.com 
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Pope Pius XII Council 4962   

Remembers 
http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962 

 

Raymond C. Kline Ray was born in Kansas City, MO on October 7, 1931 to Dr. 
Ray I. Kline and Mary Redeker Kline, RN. He graduated from East High School 
and became a licensed Professional Engineer after graduating from Finley 
Engineering College. He was employed at Union Wire Rope Corp., served in the 
United States Army working on scientific projects, became a Project Engineer 
for Armco Steel Corp., until his retirement. He subsequently worked for 
Schroer Mfg. Co. and the KC Star as an engineer. Ray was an Eagle Scout, 
Semi-Pro basketball player, and an avid golfer. He married Dorothy Wymore on 
October 1, 1955. They had a daughter, Karen Kline, who is an animal 
behaviorist, and son Dr. Randall Kline. Ray had many interests. He was 
devoted to his Catholic Christian faith and served it at every opportunity. 
He traveled the world within his employment, sang in the Declarations of 
Independence Civic Chorus and was their president; the Kansas City Metro 
Men's Chorus; and several different church choirs. He volunteered at St. 
Joseph Hospital, Independence Tourism, and the Vaile Victorian Mansion. He 
served as president of the International Management Council, and was 
Chairman of the Board of the United Consumers Credit Union. Ray passed away 
September 28, 2019 with his wife and family beside him. 

Raymond  

C. 

 Kline 
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KNIGHTS TO CHRIST 

Daily Devotions for Knights seeking Christ 
  

PATRIOTISM is welcoming our veterans back home. 
  

A man's spirit sustains him in infirmity - but a broken spirit who can 
bear? - Proverbs 17:14 

  

A soldier was finally coming home after having fought in Vietnam.  
He called his parents.  "Mom and Dad, I'm coming home, but I 
have a favor to ask. I have a friend I'd like to bring home with me."  
"Sure," they replied, we'd love to meet him. 
"There's something you should know," the son continued, "He was 
hurt pretty badly in the fighting. He stepped on a land mine and 
lost an arm and a leg. He has nowhere else to go, and I want him 
to come live with us.  "I'm sorry to hear that son. Maybe we can 
help him find somewhere to live. 
"No, I want him to live with us."  "Son , said the father , "you don't 
know what you are asking. He would be a terrible burden.  He'll 
find a way to live on his own." Their son hung up the phone. They 
heard nothing more from him until they received word that he had 
died after falling from a building - suicide.  The grief -stricken 
parents were taken to identify the body. They recognized him, but 
to their horror they also discovered something they didn't know. - 
their son had only one arm and one leg. 
 

Author unknown 

  
What difference would listening before speaking make in your 
personnel relationships? 
 

With Veterans Day approaching, are you planning to salute our 
patriots? 

  

Complements of the Colorado State Council. 
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For over 40 years, council #4962 has sponsored a sit down dinner for the 
Religious in the Kansas City area. This year over 40 Sisters, Priests, deacons 
and State Dignitaries were in attendance. Over 50  
 Knights and Auxiliary members were involved in washing & drying dishes and 
setting up the hall, serving the dinner and cleaning up afterwards. 
 

A special thanks to Juanita Columbus, who for the past 13 years has kept track 
of the mailing list for the Religious.  A big job considering all the transfers, 
reassignments and deaths.  A big spout out to the cooks, Jerome Lickteig, 
Rusty and Kathy McLouth. A delicious meal enjoyed by all.  Again, Frank 
Ancona did a remarkable job entertaining us with his smooth  voice. 
 

The evening was held together by our Master of Ceremonies, Mike Sweetland. 
 

Thanks to all. 



                 

 
 
 

 
 

C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For November 

07     Council Officers Meeting 
14     Memorial Mass and Dinner 
11     Veteran’s Day 
22     Newsletter Deadline 
27     Pius Holding Meeting 
28     Thanksgiving 
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